
Contact us
community@northeastlink.vic.gov.au

1800 105 105

northeastlink.vic.gov.au

North East Link Project 
GPO Box 4509, Melbourne VIC 3001

Translation service –  
For languages other than English,  
please call 03 9209 0147

Please contact us if you would like this  
information in an accessible format.

If you need assistance because of a hearing or  
speech impairment, please visit relayservice.gov.au

Authorised and published by the Victorian  
Government, 1 Treasury Place, Melbourne

Health and safety
North East Link works are progressing safely under the 
current Second Step restrictions in metropolitan Melbourne.

You may notice an increase of workers on Victoria’s Big 
Build projects as restrictions on construction sites start to 
ease. Large-scale public infrastructure projects are critical 
and strict COVIDsafe Plans are in place on all project sites 
across Victoria.

The health and safety of our workforce and community 
remains our top priority. Workers on all of Victoria’s Big Build 
sites are required to wear face masks unless they meet any 
of the criteria for exception – such as a medical condition 
for Occupational Health and Safety guidelines.

Physical distancing measures are in place as well as 
increased hygiene practices.

For more information and advice about the coronavirus 
(COVID-19), please visit coronavirus.vic.gov.au.

Keeping you informed 
To help support the Victorian Government's Second Step 
coronavirus (COVID-19) restrictions, we've temporarily 
changed the way we'll notify you about upcoming works, to 
make sure people still know what’s happening in their area.

Please sign up to our email updates via North East Link's 
website northeastlink.vic.gov.au so we can continue to 
keep you informed about works in your area.

WORK1157

Works notification
October 2020

Day works
Site decommissioning works will be happening near you

What we'll be doing
From Wednesday 21 October to Thursday 22 October, you’ll 
see specialists removing groundwater wells used during early 
planning stages for North East Link. This includes:

	• Digging out surface concrete and removing metal cover 
bore hole covers

	• Using soil to fill in the bore hole

	• Restoring the site. Soil will be used for grassed areas.

Where and when we'll be working
We’ll be working in:

	• River Gum Walk near Austral Court, Heidelberg

	• Simpson Barracks near Kay Court, Yallambie

	• Reserve next to Watsonia Primary School, Watsonia

	• Reserve near Blanchard Court, Greensborough

Works are planned for:

	• From Wednesday 21 October to Thursday 22 October, 
between 7:00 am and 6:00 pm.

What this means for you
These works will not impact your property or access, but you 
may notice:

	• Noise from digging

	• Staff and signs directing traffic and pedestrians around 
work sites

To stay safe, please obey all instructions and signs.

We appreciate your patience and understanding 
throughout these works.

Schedule is subject to change.  
Visit northeastlink.vic.gov.au/works  
for schedule changes.

If you have any questions,  
please contact us on 1800 105 105.


